OSAH
Hearing Updates — last updated March 26, 2020

March 26-31:
ALL hearings (both by telephone and in-person) have been cancelled. This is for every hearing
location in all counties of Georgia. Rescheduling orders and notices will be sent out by mail.

April 1-30:
All in-person hearings have been cancelled. This is for every hearing location in all counties of
Georgia. Rescheduling orders and notices will be sent out by mail.

However, hearings previously set for April to be conducted by telephone or video shall proceed
as scheduled.

May and beyond:
Judges will manage their individual calendars.

If you have gquestions about your case:
You can contact the Judge’s Assistant assigned to your case. Check your Notice of Hearing for
the assistant’s information. Or click here to find contact information.

What about new cases?

OSAH is continuing to receive and docket new cases. While there may be some delay in
scheduling a hearing date, OSAH will ensure you receive hearing information as soon as
possible.

Is the main office still open?
Yes, OSAH’s Atlanta office remains open during our regular business hours, Monday-Friday 8
a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Can | call or email OSAH staff?
Yes, OSAH staff remain available by phone and email during regular business hours, Monday-
Friday 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.



https://osah.ga.gov/meetus-judges/

